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Principal’s Report 
 
Welcome to Week 11. As we transition towards 
Easter and our term break, I would like to personally 
thank all parents, students, teachers and support staff 
for their flexibility in adapting to a changing situation 
and supporting our students to learn in their home 
environment. This situation is likely to continue well 
into Term 2.  As a school, we are well placed to 
continue our model of Distance Education. 
 
Our work packs for the beginning of Term 2 have all 
been sent out.  Please return your Term 1 work packs 
by bringing these into school and placing these in the 
blue bin outside the front office.  It is our expectation 
that students are making some attempt at completing 
this work.  Students who do not have work packs 
returned will be marked as absent and not 
participating in their learning from home.   
 
It is heartening to see that the many measures we 
have put in place as a nation have been embraced, and 
as a result, we can see a definite flattening of the 
curve. Now is not the time to become complacent. 
This is a marathon, not a sprint, and we need to 
continue these measures for the long term. As a 
school we continue to observe social distancing by 
limiting the amounts of people present on our school 
site.  

 
Teachers and support staff are making contact with 
students, parents and caregivers to check in on your 
child, how they are learning, and their wellbeing.  
Teachers are willing to provide support where needed 
so please do not hesitate to ask for help if you are 
finding difficulty with any aspect of learning from 
home. 
 
I wish everyone a happy Easter, safe in the comfort of 
your families and your homes. Have a wonderful two 
week break!   
 
Stay well, stay connected and stay at home. 
 
Carol Oataway 
Principal 
 

SCHOOL RULES 

I can do my best. 
I can respect all 

people. 
I can respect all 

property. 
I can be in the 

right place. 
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We are getting ready to collect work packs.  Any   
completed packs can be placed in the blue bin over the 
coming days or early next term.  The blue bin is       
located outside the front office building. 

 
Term 2 work packs will be posted out at the end of 
this week, ready for the first two weeks of Term 2.  
Our expectation is that students will be participating in 
their home learning and all work packs will be marked.  
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